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the whirlwind begins
We have entered into the Beginning of the School Year Whirlwind. Many staff members have
been working this week to prepare for students, even though staff don't o�cially start until
Monday. It has been wonderful to see everyone and hear the excitement for returning.

As more details are �nalized across the District, please continue to watch for a �urry of
information. I will share in emails, messages, and on our Facebook page as well.

See below for our Materials and Supplies Pick Up information.

MONDAY, AUGUST 24: First day of school, 9:00 am!!!!

Consider joining our Home and School Association. You can �nd their information on
Membership Toolkit at: https://lakewoodcreekhso.membershiptoolkit.com/. This group of
dedicated parents are an incredible support to staff and students at Lakewood Creek.

Kelley Budd,
Principal

materials, devices, supplies, oh my!
Material Pick Up:
Wednesday and Thursday, August 19th and 20th, 2:30-5:30pm, we will have materials pick up
for all students. Please have your child(ren)'s name and grade clearly posted on a window as
you come through the parent pick up line on the north side of the building. We will bring bags
out to your car. You can come anytime during the pick up windows.

Device Check Out: Device distribution will continue next week. If you need a device and haven't
completed the survey, please do so as soon as possible. If you completed the survey, but
haven't heard anything, please continue to be patient. The technology department is managing
thousands of requests. Here is the link to request a device: Technology Survey. 

https://lakewoodcreekhso.membershiptoolkit.com/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdvuPMygK4n2vBwPhAEBLn3jNMZGf3R9yqVQy19jezwecNaGw/viewform


online learning tips for success

Supply Lists: Please be sure all supplies on the supply list (except Kleenex and baby wipes)
are available and accessible to your child when 'attending' school. Teachers will expect
students to have the items while participating.

Class Lists: You will receive an email Tuesday, August 18th around 4:00pm with information
about your child's teacher. You can also check teacher assignments in your Tyler Portal. You
will hear from your child's teacher directly on Tuesday or Wednesday.

remote learning for all
As you are aware by now, the start of school will be quite different this year than in any other
year, as we will begin the year in Remote Learning for All. I would like to take this opportunity
to thank you for your patience and understanding as we navigate what the 2020-2021 school
year has in store for all of us. Please know that our district leadership team, along with daily
input from the elementary principals group has taken the safety and health of our students and
staff into consideration throughout all of our conversations and planning. I look forward to the
challenge that is ahead of us, and I personally invite you to partner with us and be a positive
role model for your children - children will take on the personality and attitude of what they
see and hear. Our Lakewood Creek school community is resilient and quite adaptable. LET’S
DO THIS TOGETHER!!!

Remote Learning was approved for the start of the school year. Here is a link to the
website with additional information: https://www.sd308.org/Page/24711.
Here is a link to a form you can �ll out with any questions you may have:
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSejs9hXqsfzBpZKlWb_1nN6DcWRLTmKp
_4p4noupDIlgFkRzA/viewform. If you do have speci�c questions for me, please feel
free to call or email me.
There was a recommendation to push the start of the school year back a bit. We
expect a decision to be shared at Monday's Board meeting.
A “One to One” device plan for students in grades 5-12 was approved.
There is another Board meeting on Monday, August 10th, at 7:30 p.m.

office hours
The Lakewood Creek o�ce is generally open 9:00-3:30. We are unable to have visitors to the
building at this time. Please call the o�ce at 630-636-3200 if you have any questions. There is
a table in the vestibule if you need to drop something off or pick something up. Masks are
required in all buildings at all times.

https://www.sd308.org/Page/24711
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSejs9hXqsfzBpZKlWb_1nN6DcWRLTmKp_4p4noupDIlgFkRzA/viewform


what if?
Let's think about the possibilities! I am excited to face the challenge and opportunities ahead
of us. What if....



plan ahead!
August 19 & 20: Materials Pick Up, 2:30-5:30
August 24: First Day of School, 9:00am
September 7: No School - Labor Day

have you "liked" our facebook page?
https://facebook.com/lakewoodcreek308
Give us a positive review while you're there!

hso membership toolkit:
Did you sign up for the Membership Toolkit yet? Our amazing HSO will use Membership
Toolkit for spirit wear sales, sign ups, volunteers, school directory, news, updates, and much
more. Be sure to create your account at https://lakewoodcreekhso.membershiptoolkit.com/

https://facebook.com/lakewoodcreek308
https://lakewoodcreekhso.membershiptoolkit.com/


Facebook

about lakewood creek

Lakewood Creek Elementary School, home of the Coyotes, is
located in Montgomery, Illinois. It is part of Oswego School
District 308. We proudly serve around 700 students.

2301 Lakewood Creek Drive, … 630-636-3200

sd308.org/lakewoodcreek

https://facebook.com/lakewoodcreek308
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